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| strongly oppose this bill. Voting by mail is safe and is my preferred method of voting.
Voting is an American privilege and should be done the way the majority of voters
prefer it. Politicians are trying to make it as difficult as they can for voters which will
surely reduce voter turnout!

STOP trying to take away my option to vote the way that works best for me!

Leave mail in voting just the way it is!



